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Having mail in voting gives more people the opportunity to vote. If you are sick, 

without transportation, housebound or just unable to get to your precinct on that day 

you are blocked from your right to vote. Voting should be convenient for everyone. I 

appreciate having the voter’s pamphlet and to read each candidate’s statements and 

the different viewpoints in one convenient place. Many times I have sat for a few days 

and read more on an issue I am uncertain of. Please don’t go backwards on an issue 

that is working for the voters of Oregon. 


